lat February, 1954,
My dear Henry,

There is a R.8. 0lub dinner on Thursday February 1lth
and if you were thinking of making a viait to this department
earlier that week it might suit v'&r# well as a farewell party
8ince you could go back to Oxford more comfortably through
London thap Bletchley. ILet me know if it im likely to smit.

Einr.:errai:.r yours,
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